
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
Subject: Kindergarten Registration Options - 2025-2026 

 

As part of our commitment to providing flexible and accessible educational options, we are 
pleased to offer several Kindergarten enrollment choices for the upcoming school year. Below 
is a guide to help you navigate the registration process and select the option that best fits your 
child’s needs: 
 

Full-Day Kindergarten Registration 

Students attending full-day kindergarten will follow a schedule equivalent to the other grades in 
the school. They will receive comprehensive instruction on the state-approved standards in all 
content areas, including the arts, PE, and library. 
 

Half-Day Option Within a Full-Day Model 
Students attending a half-day kindergarten option within a full-day kindergarten class will 
attend school for part of the day as determined by individual schools and will receive 
instruction that prioritizes the state-approved standards for the content areas of English 
language arts and mathematics as required by R277-730. Please note that midday 
transportation will not be provided for those attending half-day kindergarten options. Students 
enrolled in this half-day program, offered within a full-day framework, have the option to 
transition to a full-day class. 
 

Half-Day Class  
Students attending a half-day kindergarten class will attend school for part of the day as 
determined by individual schools and will receive instruction that prioritizes the state-approved 
standards for the content areas of English language arts and mathematics as required by 
R277-730. Please note that midday transportation will not be provided for those attending half-
day kindergarten options. Students enrolled in this half-day class will not have the option to 
increase to a full-day class. A minimum enrollment expectation is required to carry this class. 
The registration deadline for this half-day class is April 30, 2025. If you register for this class 
and it does not meet the minimum enrollment requirement, you will be notified after the 
registration deadline. 
 

*HB0331 School and Classroom Amendments 

Beginning with the 2024-25 school year, all students are required to be toilet trained before 
enrolling in kindergarten. Please specify during registration whether your child is toilet trained 
or needs additional communication and support. 
 

This information helps clarify the registration process for our Kindergarten programs. Our goal 
is to provide flexible options that meet the diverse needs of our students and their families. If 
you have any questions or need further assistance, please don't hesitate to contact your 
school's principal. 
 

 


